OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

0CT 11 2017

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 1461 without my signature.

This bill requires employees of a food facility that offers a meal subscription plan to
obtain food handler cards if they work with unpackaged food.

This bill attempts to regulate a burgeoning new business model of home food delivery.
I’m not convinced, however, that the existing regulatory scheme for food facilities is
suitable for this new industry. I encourage the Legislature to continue to work on this
issue with the Department of Public Health and interested stakeholders to ensure food
safety is protected and innovation is encouraged.

Sincerely,

EAL S R
Edmund G. wn Jr.
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